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This clearly shows the lushness of the crops, but also the fact that water exists in the region both above ground and underground. This is not a suitable location for such a proposed installation at all considering:
1. The weather which produces this amount of water
2. Sub-surface water not suitable for building anything upon, for stability reasons but also for reasons of the polluting effects of the structures to be built upon the sub-surface water. The materials used for structures consist of toxic materials and “Forever” chemicals which will leach into subsurface water. And each rain will worsen
the situation.
3. This photo admittedly does not show the actual plot of land. The actual land flows on from this; in effect, this is one long and gloriously beautiful vista which begins at the city limits at the east of Raglan all the way past the proposed site (with Brewongle Lane running through) and further east towards the foot of Browns Hill. It is
stunning! And fertile.




